
Important Notice: Precautionary Measures 

for Families 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Families, 

As you may be aware, there has been an outbreak of [Name of Infectious Disease] in our 

community. The health and safety of our families is our top priority. We would like to share 

some precautionary measures that everyone should take to prevent the spread of the disease: 

• Practice good hand hygiene by washing hands regularly with soap and water for at least 

20 seconds. 

• Avoid close contact with individuals who are ill. 

• If you or your child are experiencing symptoms such as [List Symptoms], please seek 

medical advice and stay home. 

• Ensure that your family is up-to-date on vaccinations. 

• Disinfect frequently-touched surfaces daily. 

• Limit gatherings and practice social distancing where possible. 

• Stay informed through reputable sources such as [Insert Health Organization Link]. 

We understand that this situation may cause concern, but by taking these precautionary steps we 

can help protect each other. If you have any questions or need further information, please do not 

hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization/School Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


